



ATTENTION AETNA MEMBERS

Despite the Continuum hospitals being one of Aetna’s highest quality and lowest cost hospital systems, Aetna has dropped Beth Israel Medical Center, St. Luke’s-Roosevelt Hospital Center, Long Island College Hospital and New York Eye and Ear Infirmary from its network.  If Aetna’s goal is to keep health care costs down, eliminating one of its lower cost providers from its network will not achieve that result.  In fact, your costs will go up.
You have many options – other health plans that have a full network of providers, with all of the Continuum hospitals and doctors – at a similar or lower price than Aetna.  Talk with your employer about switching to one of Aetna’s competitors so that you can continue to use any hospital and doctor of your choice – including those in the Continuum Health Partners system – without paying more.

If moving to another health plan is a few months away, Aetna’s contract allows patients to request that their Continuum physicians remain “in network” until you have the ability to switch out of Aetna or one year – whichever is less.    This will allow you to continue your relationship with your Continuum-affiliated doctor until your employer gives you other plan options that have your doctor listed ‘in network.’ 

Simply write to Aetna by using the letter in the following link, Aetna “In Network” Physician Request letter. Aetna should honor your request, and all of your physician services will be covered as “in network” with no “out-of-network” liability to you.

Please complete the letter and fax it to our office at (212) 523-8648 so it can be sent to Aetna on your behalf. Be sure to include your phone number and/or email address so we can ensure the request is processed.

If you have any questions about this situation, please call the Managed Care hotline at (212) 523-6700.

Thank you for your support.

